
GETTING TO ROSCOMMON ON JUNE 23RD 
 
For colleagues and supporters, here are some means of transport to the Roscommon branch 
rally on 23rd June next. 
 
Public transport 
 
Roscommon is on the Dublin-Westport Irish Rail network. If you are travelling on the Galway-
Dublin route, change in Athlone, Co. Westmeath. 
 
Expressway services from Galway, Cavan, Longford, Castlebar and other towns and cities. 
 
From Cork 
 
Fórsa's Cork Health & Local Government branch has organised a bus for members to travel to 
Roscommon to attend the march and rally on Saturday. The bus leaves at 09.30 am from 
Patricks Quay, Cork City on Saturday 23rd June. Contact the branch secretary at 
corktoroscommon@gmail.com to book a seat.  
 
T&S 
 
Department of Foreign Affairs branch will approve travel and subsistence for members of their 
branch travelling to Roscommon for the rally – contact the Branch Secretary. 
 
Please supply details of transport, buses/car sharing that your members are using to get to 
Roscommon. 
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